
For Salesforce: CASA GRA Hiring 

 

The Center for the Advancement of Students and Alumni (CASA) seeks a Graduate Research 

Assistant (GRA) in Writing/Verbal Skill Development 

Please apply by: December 15, 2021 

The Center for Advancement of Students and Alumni into Graduate and Professional Programs 

(CASA) seeks a Graduate Research Assistant (GRA) in Writing/Verbal Skill Development to help 

enhance Georgia State undergraduate students’ access to Ph.D.’s in any field, to medical school, 

and to law school. The CASA aims to elevate awareness about graduate school and professional 

programs, career opportunities that emerge after completion of advanced degrees, and the 

concrete steps required to advance in these pathways. The Center also aims to increase the 

number of alumni who are successful in progressing to and through advanced degree programs. 

This GRA will join a team that supports existing programs and creates new opportunities for 

undergraduates, recent alumni, their faculty mentors, and their network of family members. 

Program elements will include professional development and test prep workshops, course 

innovations, and mentor training. 

For more information on the requirements, please visit and apply at Graduate Research 
Assistant (GRA) in Writing/Verbal Skill Development 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

The Center for the Advancement of Students and Alumni (CASA) seeks a Graduate Research 

Assistant (GRA) in Quantitative Skill Development 

Please apply by: December 15, 2021 

The Center for Advancement of Students and Alumni into Graduate and Professional Programs 
(CASA) seeks a Graduate Research Assistant (GRA) in Quantitative Skill Development to help 
enhance Georgia State undergraduate students’ access to Ph.D.’s in any field, to medical school, 
and to law school. The CASA aims to elevate awareness about graduate school and professional 
programs, career opportunities that emerge after completion of advanced degrees, and the 
concrete steps required to advance in these pathways. The Center also aims to increase the 
number of alumni who are successful in progressing to and through advanced degree programs. 
This GRA will join a team that supports existing programs and creates new opportunities for 
undergraduates, recent alumni, their faculty mentors, and their network of family members. 
Program elements will include professional development and test prep workshops, course 
innovations, and mentor training.  

For more information on the requirements, please visit and apply at Graduate Research 
Assistant (GRA) in Quantitative Skill Development 

https://forms.office.com/r/Qk4gvK1a16
https://forms.office.com/r/Qk4gvK1a16
https://forms.office.com/r/VH4tPUFmPm
https://forms.office.com/r/VH4tPUFmPm


The Center for the Advancement of Students and Alumni (CASA) seeks a Graduate Research 
Assistant (GRA) in Pre-Law Pathways 

Please apply by: December 15, 2021 

The Center for Advancement of Students and Alumni into Graduate and Professional Programs 
(CASA) seeks a Graduate Research Assistant (GRA) in Pre-Law Pathways with excellent written 
and verbal communication skills, well-developed organizational skills, and strong presentation 
skills to help enhance Georgia State undergraduate students’ access to law school. The CASA 
aims to elevate awareness about graduate school and professional programs, career 
opportunities that emerge after completion of advanced degrees, and the concrete steps 
required to advance in these pathways. The Center also aims to increase the number of alumni 
who are successful in progressing to and through advanced degree programs. This GRA will join 
a team that supports existing pre-law programs and creates new opportunities for 
undergraduates, recent alumni, their faculty mentors, and their network of family members. 
Program elements will include professional development and finance workshops, research 
assistantships, course innovations, and mentor training.  

For more information on the requirements, please visit and apply at Graduate Research 
Assistant (GRA) in Pre-Law Pathways 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/QEAX5bwvyz
https://forms.office.com/r/QEAX5bwvyz

